
CP NEL 
Communication 

Pathways



All communication is sent to 
your pharmacy shared email. 
Pharmacy.FXXXX@nhs.net.

There will be a Newsletter 
and training newsletter that 
is sent weekly as well as 
other comms throughout the 
week that may be for all 
contractors or borough 
specific. 

Pharmacy NHS shared mail

CP NEL Communication Pathways

We have a WhatsApp group 
that is broadcast only to join 
please scan this QR code.

 

WhatsApp broadcast group 

Pharmacy Services Manager
📞 : 07902 570958  
📧 : psm@cpnel.org

Dalveer Johal

Office Manager
Or for general enquires

📞 : 07902 570955  
📧 : office@cpnel.org

Rebecca Dew

Shilpa Shah

Chief Executive Officer
📞 : 07902 570957  
📧 : ceo@cpnel.org

Abi Saran

Pharmacy Services Manager
Focusing on CPCS and Hypertension Service

📞 : 07925 521378
📧 : abi@cpnel.org
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